
F.  558 – Handicap Elevator Removal and ADA Ramp Construction 

 

• The current handicap elevator is in disrepair, is in a flood prone area, and has size limitations. 
• The metal elevator and associated railings and concrete slab will be removed. 
• An ADA Ramp will be constructed on the rear of the building to better accommodate the 

disabled. 
• Questions or comments should be directed to 633CES.CEIE.NEPAPublicComment@us.af.mil.  

 
 

 

Figure 1 - F.558 Handicap Elevator 

Figure 2 F.558 Proposed ADA Ramp 
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